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No ELA Tutoring for Ms. Wooton on Wednesday, May 24 
Please be informed that Ms. Wooton will not be doing any ELA tutoring 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017. Please do not stay past 3:00 and take your regular 

bus home. Thank you – Ms. Wooton 

No ELA Tutoring for Ms. Sliger on Wednesday, May 24 
Please be informed that Ms. Sliger will not be doing any ELA tutoring 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017. Please do not stay past 3:00 and take your regular 

bus home. Thank you – Ms. Sliger 

Memorial Day Holiday: May 26 – May 29 

Dearborn Public Schools, including Stout will be closed from Friday, 

May 26 till Monday, May 29 for the long Memorial Day Holiday. 

Memorial Day is a day of remembrance for those who have died in service 

of the United States of America. Waterloo N.Y. was officially declared the 

birthplace of Memorial Day by President Lyndon Johnson in May 1966. It 

was officially proclaimed on 5 May 1868 by General John Logan, national 

commander of the Grand Army of the Republic. The first state to 

officially recognize the holiday was New York in 1873. The South refused 

to acknowledge the day, honoring their dead on separate days until after World War I (when the holiday 

changed from honoring just those who died fighting in the Civil War to honoring Americans who died fighting 

in any war). It is now observed in almost every state on the last Monday in May which helped ensure a 

three day weekend for Federal holidays. 

Edsel Ford Thunderbird Cheerleading Tryouts: May 22 - May 24 

The Edsel Ford Thunderbird Cheerleading team is holding tryouts for its 

FOOTBALL cheerleading squad on Monday May 22nd, Tuesday May 

23rd and Wednesday May 24th.The first two (2) tryouts will begin at 4:30 

p.m. and end at 6:30 p.m. The final tryout on Wednesday May 24th will 

begin at 5:30 p.m. and end at 6:30 p.m. Please dress appropriately in proper 

gym/athletic attire. All athletes trying out must have a valid sports physical on 

file. See you there! 

Concert in the Courtyard: May 25 
Stout's annual Concert it the Courtyard is Thursday, May 

25 from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. It will be held at Stout Middle School's main 

courtyard, right next to the cafeteria. There will be great music, food, and 

conversation. The Music Boosters will be selling pizza, snacks, ice cream, etc. 

The students will perform popular tunes like, Hallelujah, Radioactive, Bohemian 

Rhapsody, Moana, Linus and Lucy, Ride, etc. It's an evening of light and fun 

music with lots of food! What could be better?  

Bring a lounge chair and enjoy the evening. Really, you should bring your lounge 

chair! Help support the music program and our amazingly talented students!  

 

No School: May 26-May 29                                                           Today is “B” Day 


